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THE GIFT OF SMILES




Smile for a Lifetime Foundation

Dr. Ron D. Wilson, D.M.D. – Founder & Orthodontic Provider
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1220 Sherwood Park Drive | Gainesville, GA  30501

5415 Thompson Mill Road | Hoschton, GA 30548

www.WilsonBraces.com
Helpful guidelines in applying for braces through Smile for a Lifetime foundation:

· Letters of Recommendation are mandatory.  Please do not submit more than two letters, and limit each reference letter to one page each.  Please type or print clearly with black ink (no pencil). 

· Your attached picture of the applicant’s teeth must be clear (& must have a significant aesthetic need for braces)*.  

· Your application, letters of reference and pictures will not be returned to you and will become property of Smile for a Lifetime Foundation.

· The applicant must be a resident of Hall County or the surrounding area our foundation serves.
· Applicant must be a currently enrolled student.

· Applicant must have a positive attitude.

· Applicant must agree to follow the treatment plan, and demonstrate the ability and commitment to make all appointments on time.

· Applicant must complete 10 hours of community service during and after treatment.

· Applicant’s family income must be no more than 185% of poverty level. (In general, if the applicant qualifies for the free or reduced-price school lunch program, he or she will meet the financial qualifications of Smile for a Lifetime of Hall County.)

· Return your completed application to:

Smile for a Lifetime Foundation
C/o Wilson Orthodontics

Attn:  Trey Taylor
1220 Sherwood Park Drive
Gainesville, GA  30501
Questions:  

Trey@WilsonBraces.com
*If you wish to e-mail digital photos separate from the paper application, you may send them to the office at Trey@WilsonBraces.com.  Please indicate the applicant’s name in your e-mail message.
***Applications that do not meet the criteria above will not be voted on by our Board of Directors.  Our Board of Directors will meet quarterly to make their selections.  It must be noted that while Dr. Wilson has agreed to be the orthodontic provider for this foundation and he does not serve on the Board of Directors (doesn’t personally choose the recipient of the orthodontic scholarship).
